
 
 

 
 

Hello! 

 

Our office has received your waiver submission for the Spring 2024 semester. Upon 

review, our office found that your waiver submission was invalid. If you intend to enroll in 

the Student Health Benefit Plan (SHBP) for the spring, please respond to this email and 

notify the Office of Student Health Benefits.  

 

To successfully waive and avoid enrollment in the Student Health Benefit Plan (SHBP), you 

must submit a copy of the front and back of your health insurance card via email for 

review.  

 

The University of Minnesota requires all students taking at least 6 or more credits in a 

degree-seeking program (3 credits in summer) to have health insurance. To satisfy this 

requirement, the online Health Coverage Declaration is assigned to students to either enroll 

in or waive the Student Health Benefit Plan (SHBP) with their proof of health insurance.  

 

The deadline to submit this information is February 8, 2024.  

 

For current SHBP enrollees:  

If you are enrolling in the Student Health Benefit Plan or wish to continue coverage, please 

notify the Office of Student Health Benefits by replying to this email. 

 

Let our office know if you have any questions. 

 

Office of Student Health Benefits 

University of Minnesota 

410 Church Street SE, N323 

Minneapolis, MN 55455 

Phone: 612-624-0627 or 1-800-232-9017 

Fax: 612-626-5183 or 1-800-624-9881 

umshbo@umn.edu | www.shb.umn.edu 
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